LEAGUE oF WOMEN VOTERS

January 30, 2023

Re: Item 5.1 — 1020 and 1040 Terra Bella Avenue

Dear Chair Yin and Members of the Environmental Planning Commission:

The LWV supports increasing the stock of affordable housing to decrease the number at risk of
becoming homeless.

We have consistently been supportive of 1020 Terra Bella Avenue as it goes through City
processes. As such, we ask for EPC’s approval of the project as presented.

(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@lwvlamv.org)

Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View

cc: Edgar Maravilla Lindsay Hagan



